
 Benefits of
Dental Implant

Dentures might move around in
your mouth, making chewing
difficult. Dental implants are
placed in your jaw like natural
teeth, allowing you to eat your
favourite foods with confidence
and without pain.

Dentures that slip in your
mouth can cause you to
stammer or slur your words.
Dental implants allow you to
speak without your teeth
moving about.

Dentists recommend that you
have your dentures realigned now
and then and entirely replace
them every 5-8 years due to the
way your gums change shape over
time.

The crown that goes over your
implant is designed to look
like your natural teeth. They
can bring back your grin and
make you feel better about
yourself.

Improved Ability to
Chew

Improved Ability to
Communicate

Increased Comfort

Better Appearance
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